
14th September 

Term 3: Week 9 

Phone: (02) 69 756154 

Email: Weethalle-   
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Jason Hurley 

Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

 A big congratulations to our Debating Team, Sophie, Riley, Mikayla, Luke and Tom, who 
successfully debated that 'Plastic should not be banned in schools', last week against Binya 
Public School. We would like to thank Miss Tye at Naradhan for organising the debate and the 
Binya Public School Debating team for being challenging opponents. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing what entries students have prepared for next weeks mock 
show art competition. Students are reminded they can start bringing in entries from Thursday, 
so that judging can take place next Monday afternoon. Photos and a video of the items will be 
shared on our Facebook Page and Class Dojo, so that the student’s items can be showcased to a 
larger audience. 

Parents are reminded that all current covid-19 restrictions that have been advertised throughout 
the term remain in effect until the end of term and, at this stage, will continue into term 4 unless 
we are updated of changes before 
the commencement of term 4. 
We understand it has been 
difficult and we miss seeing our 
parents around the school, but we 
would like to thank the 
community for their ongoing 
support and cooperation 
throughout the past two terms. 
 
 Jason Hurley 
Principal 

From the Principal 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Next Week 14 15 16 17 

Start bringing 

in entries for 

‘Show’ 

18 
Talk like a Pirate 

Day/ Footy 
Colours Day 



Thank you to those parents that have 

already sent in photos.  We have now 

started working on the End 

of Year book.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

WANTED 
 photos for the School Year book 

Due to COVID we don’t have a lot of 

photos for our school magazine this 

year.  If you have any photos from 

events held early in the year, ANZAC 

day and home learning etc could you 

please send them to  

weethalle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

A reminder for anyone wanting their child to 

sit the ICAS tests that order forms with 

payment (all tests are $15.95 each) must be 

returned to school by the end of this term for 

the school to order, as parent on-line ordering 

has closed. 

Tests will be conducted between 12th-23rd 

October 2020. 

Please contact the school if you require more 

information.  

ICAS Assessments 

REMINDER: 

Students are to 

wear their hats 

when outside. 






